
Notice - false statements regarding 

Mrs Gina Rinehart investing into Crypto-Currencies 

 

Mrs Rinehart and Hancock Prospecting Pty Ltd (HPPL) have been made aware of various 
social media promotions and “news articles” alleging that Mrs Rinehart has invested in, 
supports or otherwise endorses various Crypto-Currency, BitCoin and similar investment 
schemes, promotions and opportunities, including new start-up ventures. 

 

Mrs Rinehart and HPPL have no involvement in, and in no way endorse, support nor 
recommend, any of these arrangements, promotions or schemes. 

 

Any person considering investing or participating in any of these arrangements should 
therefore absolutely disregard the false statements regarding Mrs Rinehart’s involvement, 
endorsement or participation and should make their own inquiries regarding the veracity of 
these schemes and their promoters.  

 


